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Federation of Minster and Monkton Church of England Primary Schools 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

The year has flown by so far and it will not be too long until your children are packing their bags ready for 

their Hindleap adventure, which is the first week of Term 6 (3rd-7th June ‘24). 

To give you more vital information, I will be holding a Hindleap meeting in the school hall at 5pm on Thursday 

14th March. The meeting will last about an hour including time to give you (and the children) the chance to 

ask questions. At this meeting, you will also be receiving a couple of forms which you need to fill out and 

return as Hindleap needs certain information such as dietary requirements and medical conditions etc.  

I would like to also take this opportunity to remind you that any outstanding payment for Hindleap 

must be made by Friday 29th March ’24. If you are having difficulties with payments, then please ask 

to speak to Mr McCarthy as soon as possible.  

Included in the payment is the cost of a Leavers Hoodie. Please fill out the form below to advise us on what 

initials are to be printed on the front and what name to be on the back (within the number 24). This year, we 

will just be using first names but let me know if your child’s name is to be shortened e.g Christopher is to be 

printed as Chris. 

Many thanks and I look forward to seeing you at the meeting in March.  

Mr Chris Marston 

Head of School 

 

FAO Chris Marston – Hindleap 

 

Initials to be printed on the front of hoodie ____________________ 

 

Name to be printed on the reverse (first name only) ___________________________ 

Please keep the letter part but return slip by 1st March ’24. Thank you.  

 


